

To see earn

March 28, 1957

I would be very interested to know if a William Brown, of 1635

Locust Street, Philadelphia, Pa., had anything at all to do with

Robert College? The connection that I am thinking of would be more or

less as a donor of funds either to found the college or to endow it

subsequent to its founding.

This William Brown was my great-grandfather. He died in 1887 at the age of 84.

Any information that you could send me will be greatly appreciated.

Very sincerely

Philip G. Brown 359 Ovington Ave. Brooklyn 9, N. Y.

U.S.A.

Mr. Philip G. Brown 359 Ovington Avenue Brooklyn 9, New York

Dear Mr. Brown:

In response to your letter of March 28, we will be very happy to help you if possible in securing information on your great-grandfather, Mr. William Brown. A good many of the older records of the College are in New York and I am therefore not certain what we have here, but I will ask Dr. Harold Scott, who retired last year as Vice President of the College and is currently working on the archives, to write you about any information he can dig up.

Cordially yours,

Duncan S. Ballantine President

Boğazici Üniversitesi Arsiv ve Dokümantasyon Merkezi Kisisel Arsiylerle İstanbul'da Bilim, Kültür ve Eğitim Tarihi Scott Ailesi Koleksivonu 

